Fire Mountain staff Alumni Association Board of Directors July 20, 2020

Attendance: Bob Dybing, Eric Buher, Lynn Strub, Dave Henrichsen, Jolynn Garrett,

Discussed Historical Trail - could we make a patch? Can we tie it into the museum?

Disc. 50th anniversary

Disc. staff liaison position: we should vote to continue to have 2019 staff liaison continue to until 2021 summer camp season. We don't have a quorum tonight, so we will discuss at next meeting.

NCAP will apply to all district and council events starting next year. This may make holding council/district events more challenging, however the council is working on a plan to set up a plan to accomplish this.

Uniform bank is shy on medium and large size pants and shirts.

Crew 407: discussed ways to revitalize the crew - the Garrett family will discuss if they can take on an active leadership role in this.

Scholarship committee: we received one application for Joe Miller Scholarship and one for the general scholarship, Lynn will reach out to the recipients and confirm that they will be awarded to them.

2020 camp staff: there will be no 2020 camp staff and those who were planning to be on staff are not eligible for alumni membership until they complete a season at camp.